BAYAMON, P R.

250 W. 1560 KC.

December 8, 1947,

Mr. S, R. Morss
R. RO ND' 3
Bredford, Mass

. Dear Mr. Morss:

This is an acknowledgement of your
QSO of our frequency measurement progrem on

December 4, 1947 from 3:22 to 3:45 AM Puerto
Rico Time,

This was the second time we were on
the air and the reports received were very
favorable, Our frequency deviation wes zero.

Thenks OM and the SeaBsns Greetings
to you.

73

ol i

George/E Schellhas
Chief Engineer



